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To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

14/06/2025

MR John Cooper
105 / 3 Seaview AVE
Newport NSW

RE: DA2025/0524 - 315 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

This application is totally unaccepable for Newport. We already have 3 tobacconist shops in
the small shopping, restaurants and services strip along Barrenjoey Road. These 3 shops are
already encouraging too many of our youth to the deadly habits associated with smoking and
vaping. I would like to see a decrease in the number of these shops, not an increase.
Authorities, including Council must act responsibly for all of the community and safeguard it
against any future medical issues associated with the sale of these products.




